
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 3 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
I am writing to let you know that Mrs Leanne Tynan has been appointed as the classroom 
teacher for 2L for Terms 3 and 4. Mrs Tynan will plan with the Year 2 teaching team 
over the holidays and Mr Lane will also assist with the handover. The class will continue 
to be named 2L.  
 
I know you will welcome Mrs Tynan and she is very much looking forward to working 
with you and the children. 
 
With kind regards,  
Lesley Studans 
Principal 
 
 
 
  

 


